UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting June 21, 1977 12:00 noon, Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Desiderio, DuMars, J. Ellis, W. Ellis, Fink, Flickinger, Hart, MacPherson, Martinez, Minzner,

Norwood, Occhialino, Ragsdale, Schwartz, Simson,

Weihofen, Winograd

The meeting was called to order by Dean Hart. Minutes of the meetings of May 2 and May 9 were approved.

There was discussion regarding the number of years an interruption of law studies can extend, and the faculty indicated that the amount of time a person could stay away from law studies is relevant to whether a student ought to be readmitted. The discussion will be continued in the fall.

After considering the petition of Peso Chavez, the faculty voted to readmit him, with the stipulation that twelve hours be taken during the fall semester and that his course of studies be approved by the Dean.

There followed the usual request by Dean Hart that grades be submitted within a reasonable time.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp

Sec'y